
 

BOARD OF VARIANCE MEETING 

January 9, 2019 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

JANUARY 9, 2019 BOARD OF VARIANCE MEETING 
CANCELLED 

 
 

Due to unforeseeable circumstances the January 9, 2019 Board of Variance Meeting has been 
cancelled. We apologize for the inconvenience and will notify in the near future of the new 
meeting date. 
 
Board of Variance 
Regional District of Nanaimo 
6300 Hammond Bay Road 
Nanaimo, BC  V9T 6N2 
Fax: (250) 390-7511 
Email: planning@rdn.bc.ca  
 

Further Information can also be found online at: 

www.rdn.bc.ca/board-of-variance 
 

http://www.rdn.bc.ca/board-of-variance

